
 

Venue: St. Joseph’s Degree College, Sunkesula Road, Kurnool 
 

An interaction program between Placement officers from various degree 

colleges from the Kurnool district and WIRPO HR Manager was organized at our 

college on 20-02-2023 at 2.00 PM. The program was organized in the skill lab of 

the placement cell. Placement offices from different colleges attended the 

meeting. 

 

During the meeting between the placement officers and the WIPRO HR 

Manager, Hemalatha Manoharan, the focus was on discussing the present 

placement opportunities and future plans for the placement of students who 

passed out in 2021 and 2022. This is a very urgent requirement and the students 

will be joining the company within one week of completion of the interview 

process. The interaction was friendly and fruitful, with both discussing their 

perspectives and ideas. 

 

The placement officers were curious to know about the present 

requirements of WIPRO, and the HR manager explained in detail the kind of 

skills and competencies that the company was looking for in the candidates. The 

HR manager also shared information about the new opportunities that were 

available with WIPRO, and how the company was planning to expand its 

operations in the near future. 

 

 



The HR manager was very supportive and willing to help the colleges and 

students in placement. The placement officers were pleased with the positive and 

helpful attitude of the HR manager and expressed their gratitude for the support 

offered by the company 

 

Overall, the meeting was one on one and interesting, with both parties 

exchanging valuable insights and ideas. The placement officers came to know 

about the new opportunities with WIPRO and gained a better understanding of 

the requirements for the placement of their students. The HR manager's 

willingness to help and support was appreciated by the placement officers, and it 

was clear that WIPRO was committed to building a positive and productive 

relationship with the colleges and students 

 

 

Placement Officer 

Dr. C V Satyanarayana 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


